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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 G5 System Closure
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JANUARY 17, 2017

Please be advised that the G5 System was closed on Monday, January 16, 2017 and will be closed on Friday, January 20, 2017. Because Monday, January 16, 2017 was a Federal Holiday, payment requests made in G5 were not processed on that day. In addition, because of the Presidential Inauguration, payment requests made in G5 on January 20, 2017 will not be processed on that day either. The G5 System will be available on both dates, and any payments initiated on those days will be processed early the next business day. If you have any questions, you may contact the G5 Hotline at (888) 336-8930.
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President

R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.

3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G

Los Angeles,  CA 90016

(323)730-8700 ext. 239

(323)730-8701 fax


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this email and any document attached hereto is intended only for the named recipient(s). It is the property of R. Gonzalez Management, Inc. and  shall not be used, disclosed or reproduced without the express written consent of R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message in confidence to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error, and any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this email or its attachments is  strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email or by calling (323) 730-8700, and delete the material from any computer.
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